Ms. Papa’s Page

May 14th, 2018
Conferences

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held Tuesday, May 22 from 4:30 – 7:00 and then on Wednesday, May 23rd from 2:30 – 4:00. It is not mandatory for you to attend this last conference, but I will be sending some parents a request to come in for either academic or behavior concerns. You are always welcome to come in and discuss your child’s progress!

MAP Testing

Next week on Wednesday and Thursday, our class will be taking the NWEA Map Tests in reading and math. This tests measures the growth your child has made this year and will give next year’s teachers info on your child’s levels for the beginning of the year. Please try to have your child here and on time for these important tests.
Memorial Day Vacation

We will have a 4 day break for the Memorial Day Holiday. We will not have school on Friday, May 25th or Monday, May 28th. 

Field Trip

The third grade students will be going on a field trip to Greenfield Village on Tuesday, June 12th. The cost is $25 per person (chaperones included) and this covers the bus ($10), admission ($10), and the ride pass ($5), which will allow the students to ride the train and the carousel in the village. Each child needs to bring in their lunch and wear comfortable clothes and shoes. Money for souvenirs can be brought in, but is not necessary. Permission slips will go home this week. 7 chaperones can come with each class. I hope you can join us!

Behavior

Some students are having a very difficult time following the same rules we’ve had all year. We still have 22 more days of school and I would like the end of the year to be fun and engaging, It makes it hard when there are fist fights, arguing with classmates, and excessive talking. Please check your child’s behavior log each day and if they are not on green, ask why. You can always text me for an explanation. I really need your support during these last weeks of school!
